
	

	

	
 
 
           19th April 2023 
 

Dear Parents / carers, 

Cultural Dress Day 28.04.23 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be having a cultural dress day on Friday, 28th 
April. This is an opportunity for our students to celebrate their cultural heritage and showcase their 
traditional attire. 

We believe that promoting cultural diversity and awareness is an important aspect of our school 
community. Therefore, we encourage all students to participate and dress up in clothes that reflect 
their culture or other aspects of their identity. 

We hope that this event will help our students learn about and appreciate the different cultures and 
identities of their peers. It will also provide a fun and enjoyable atmosphere for everyone, as we 
celebrate this special occasion together. 

We ask that parents support their children in choosing appropriate cultural attire for this event. We 
look forward to seeing the colorful and vibrant outfits our students will be wearing on cultural dress 
day. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 


